
From: John Durst <John@scrla.org>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/17/2017 2:55:07 PM
Subject: Status of two bills which SCRLA supports

Danny,
 
Just fyi, favorable subcommittee reports on S. 114 and S. 115 are on the Senate Judiciary Committee’s agenda for 
their meeting beginning at 11 a.m. on Tuesday.
 
Best wishes for a great weekend!
 
John
 
John Durst | President & CEO | South Carolina Restaurant and Lodging Association 
 
PO Box 7577, Columbia, SC 29202 | Phone: (803) 765-9000 | john@scrla.org| www.scrla.org
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